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We have quite the GRAND FINALE as we near
the end of the school year! We will learn
about famous illustrator Beatrix Potter, and
the animals that she brought to life through
her artwork! TK through 3rd grade will be
drawing different versions of “Peter Rabbit.”
Fourth and fifth graders will incorporate
personification in their drawings of animals!
We will also learn about the first African
American female cartoonist, Jackie
Ormes! In addition, we will explore the
work of Stan Lee, to create our own
comic strips or superhero characters!
Last but DEFINITELY not least, we will
learn about animator Walt Disney! We
will be drawing some of the most
beloved Disney characters!

Coming Up Next:
Beatrix Potter Illustrations



Student Artwork

Faith Ringgold Nature ‘Quilts’
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